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1 message

John somerville < NN Fri, Sep 15, 2017 at 3:57 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

Members of the Amador County Planning Commission,

My family and I would like to thank all of you who serve on the planning commission.

Your decision to deny Epic Wireless’s applied for use permit was a wonderful outcome.

Your understanding of the issue was impressive. You can rest assured that you absolutely did what is in the best
interest of this county and residents.

Sincerely,

John, Mercedes and Harper Somerville
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